City of Anaheim
OFFICE OF THE CITY ATTORNEY

May 28, 2021

Eric J. Benink, Esq.

Benink and Slavens, LLP

8885 Rio San Diego, Suite 207
San Diego, CA 92108

Re: Demand for Arbitration
Dear Mr. Benink:

The City of Anaheim does not believe that Section 7 of the Agreement Between the
City of Anaheim and the Santiago Geologic Hazard Abatement District has been
implicated. Section 7 covers any “disputes between the City and the District
concerning the interpretation or enforcement of this Agreement...” In your
Arbitration Demand, you have not raised any actual disputes concerning the
interpretation or enforcement of the Agreement between the parties. As such, the
City does not agree to arbitrate this matter.

Sincerely,

ROBERT FABELA, CITY ATTORNEY
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Kiristin A. Pelletier
Senior Assistant City Attorney
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200 S. Anaheim Blvd., Suite 356
Anaheim, California 92805

TEL (714) 765-5169
FAX (714) 765-5123
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